
PEHP Response Submitted 02/19/2019 14:35:14

 

HB0368 - Health Insurance Athletic Trainer Services Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 02/19/2019 14:35:07 by David Hansen

HB 368 removes the ability for certain health plans to exclude athletic trainers as a class

from their network panels. PEHP currently allows athletic trainers to participate in its networks

according to Utah law, PEHPs network credentialing and other network requirements.

Because PEHP currently allows athletic trainers on its network, we do not anticipate increased

costs to the State Risk Pool from this bill.


